
 
 

 
November 10, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 

Remembrance Day Assembly 
 
As is the custom in schools in all of Delta, we held our annual Remembrance Day Assembly 
yesterday to commemorate the contributions and sacrifices that the men and women of 
Canada and the world have made over the decades, and still make today, serving their 
countries.   
 
It was great to see many parents attend the ceremony.  Students worked hard to prepare their 
contributions to this very special, solemn occasion. Many of our classes either participated 
through a presentation or with artwork that we could see posted around the gym and the 
school.  We could not have been prouder of our students.  The presentations were heartfelt 
and meaningful, and the audience members were incredibly respectful. 
 
We encourage all families to attend a Remembrance Day event tomorrow at the North Delta 
Social Heart Plaza.  Two students from Gray will be laying a wreath on behalf of our school 
during the ceremony. 
 

Diwali – The Festival of Lights 

Tuesday is Diwali and students are invited to wear clothing that celebrates their culture. Diwali 
is known as the festival of lights and celebrates the victory of light over darkness, good over evil 
and knowledge over ignorance. We look forward to seeing students and staff in cultural 
clothing. 

Health Check Reminders 

Flu season is upon us and we ask that you continue to monitor your health and complete a daily 
health check. If your child/ren are not well, please have them stay home.  All staff members at 
Gray also continue to do daily health checks and are encouraged to stay home until symptoms 
improve.  



Traffic Safety 
 
We are in fall with winter approaching and as a result it is darker sooner and the weather is 
turning.  We implore families to utilize the drop off area on 80th Ave or park a little further away 
and have your students walk the remainder of the way.  Please do not let your children out of 
the car while waiting for the crossing guard. We recently had a very close call where an adult 
and student were almost hit by a distracted driver.  Please leave a couple of minutes earlier in 
the morning or take the time to find an appropriate place to drop off your child. We would 
much rather them arrive a little late and safely. 

2023 Gray PAC Holiday Stockup Fundraiser 

Gray Elementary PAC Holiday Stockup Fundraiser is back, so stock up on your usual favorites 
including Gift Cards, Purdys, Neufelds, and Delf. Please see the attachment on the website. 

 

Family Movie Night 

Gray Elementary PAC is pleased to be holding another Family Movie Night on Friday, November 
24th in the gym.  More information on this event coming soon, but mark your calendars! 

School Calendar 

Friday, November 10th  Non-Instructional Day (no school) 
Monday, November 13th  Remembrance Day stat holiday (no school) 
Tuesday, November 14th  Diwali 
Wednesday, November 15th  Kindergarten Dental Screening Day 
     Grade 6 Immunizations 
     Grade 6 Frozen Yoghurt Fundraiser 
Friday, November 17th  Photo Retake Day 
Wednesday, November 22nd  PAC meeting at 7:00 pm in the library 
Friday, November 24th  Movie Night in the gym by the PAC 
Monday, November 27th  Professional Development Day (no school) 
Friday, December 1st   Gray’s Annual Food Drive begins  
Saturday, December 2nd  PAC Winter Craft Fair 

 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Mr. J. Mann       Mrs. T. Sohal 
Principal       Vice Principal 
  



 
  



 


